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2022  
 

PE1939/C: Amend the date of birth to allow wider 
accessibility to the HPV vaccination programme for 
boy 
  

Young Scot does not have an organisational opinion on this matter, and 

we are not in a position to offer a detailed response.  

If any members of the Citizen Participation and Public Petitions 

Committee would like to discuss engaging young people on this topic, 

then we would be delighted to have a discussion.  

 

  
 


